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We finish for half term on Friday, 27th October at 3.15pm and 
school re-opens on Tuesday, 7th November.   

The new clubs will be starting on 7/11/17 please make sure you return the new 
permission letter being sent home on Monday. 

Year 6 London Trip  
The children will be back on Friday, 20th October at approximately 9.30pm, keep your 
mobile phone on as we will send text updates if we are going to be earlier or there is a 

delay. 
Kidsafe 

There is a parent information session with Mrs Constable & Miss Fee on Tuesday, 24th October at 
2.30-3.00pm.  Kidsafe is a specialised child protection programme to build confidence and self-

esteem in children to deal with unsafe situations. 

Y5 Residential Trip to Borwick Hall 
The Year 5 trip to Borwick Hall is Tuesday, 7th to 10th November. Outstanding payments must be 

paid by Friday, 27th October. 

A meeting for parents/guardians will be held on Thursday, 26th October at 6pm.  It is 
important that you attend as we will be giving out information for the trip. 

Christmas Cards 
The children have been busy designing a Christmas card.  Their design has come home this week 

with an order form and cards, gift cards & wrapping paper can be ordered.  Orders must be returned 
no later than Tuesday 7th November with the correct money. 

 

Drinks 
It is important that children stay hydrated and we encourage children to bring a water bottle in daily 
that they can have during lessons but please only send in plain still water.  Fruit juice & still cordial 
can be sent in with their packed lunch. Any water bottle with a sports cap can be used or you can 

purchase an All Saints’ water bottle from the office for £1. 

Thank You  
May we take this opportunity to thank our parents/carers for their continued support and patience for 
all we have been asking from you this half term.  We always seem to be chasing up for permission 
slips, trip money, PE Kits, homework etc but we do it to improve your child’s experience of school. 
Can we ask that if you have any concerns about your child please come into school and see us we 

will always be happy to discuss any issues with you.  

Topic Homework 
Parents/Guardians are invited into classes on Tuesday, 24th October at 3pm to have a look at 
the Topic Homework. Please try and join us, the children love having you in and showing off 

their work. 

Bows 
             Please don’t send your child in wearing a large JoJo bow. They 

can however, wear a small bow. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is 
‘Thankfulness’ 

Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good: his love endures forever.   
Chronicles 16:34 

Prayer Request  
Please prayer for 
anyone in the 
world caught up 
in the current 
extreme weather. 

             



 
   
 
 
   

Date Event Details 
24.10.17 Kidsafe Presentation for Parents 2.30pm 

26.10.17 Borwick Hall Meeting  6.00pm in School 

27.10.17 Finish for Half Term 3.15pm 

7.11.17 School Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

7-10 Nov Y5 Borwick Hall  

17.11.17 Non-Uniform for Children in Need £1 donation 

28.11.17 Parents Evening, 3.30-7.30pm Letter will be sent home nearer the date 

13.12.17 Infant Nativity 2.00 & 6.00pm in School 

22.12.17 Close for Christmas 2.30pm 

8.1.18 School Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

Secondary Admission for September 2018 
 

If your child is in Year 6 you will need to apply for their High School place. The deadline for applications is 31st 
October 2017. www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you need help. 

  

Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  
 

The averages: Week 1 – 94.9%, Week 2- 88.2%, Week 3- 79.3%, Week 4 – 75.2%, Week 5 – 82.8%,  
Week 6 – 65%, Week 7 – 72.3% 

 

The winning class is Year 1 with 86.7% of children making The Magic 97 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Clubs for Autumn 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y5/6 Dodgeball Club 
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4 Dodgeball Club, Y5/6 Football Club, KS2 Choir Club 

Wednesday – Homework, KS2 Basketball Club, Y1/2 Multiskills Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y3/4 Football Club, Y4/5/6 Netball Club, Y6 Computer Club 

Friday – Homework 
 

Primary Admission for September 2017 
 

If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2017 & 31 August 2018 they will start primary school 
in September 2018. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child attends a nursery linked to a 
primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 2018.  www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak 
to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties. 

Rememberance 
We are selling a range of items to raise money for The Royal British Legion.  

We have the normal poppies for a minimum donation of 20p and we have 
friendship bracelets (£1), slap rulers (£1), wristbands (50p) & reflectors (50p) 

 

Lunchtime Award  
Leo R, Rec 
Dylan C, Y1 

Jessica J, Y2 

Twitter 
We are tweeting lots of pictures on the school twitter page @chorleyallsaint.   

Every class now has a Twitter page, follow you childs page using the Twitter names below. You can also easily 
find the pages through the @Chorleyallsaint page and click on following.   You will find each page listed there. 

Nursery: @ASaints_Nursery, Reception: @AS_Reception, Year One: @AllSaints_Year1 

Year Two: @AllSaints_Year2, Year Three: @AllSaints_Year3, Year Four: @AllSaints_Year4 

Year Five: @AllSaints_Year5, Year Six: @AllSaints_Year6 

 


